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Recently, at our Awards Dinner,

The club recognized many a Rio Grande winner

Who earned some kudos for doing good

Right here in our Rotary neighborhood.

One gentleman of whom we’re very fond

Was cited for going Above and Beyond –

His efforts made RGR much better.

Thanks, Larry Binkley, for our great newsletter! 

Another member of our club,

A modest fellow by the name of Chub,

Received an honor and drew a cheer:

He’s our Quiet Rotarian of the Year!

We named a promising Rising Star

Who works each day with energy solar.

She’s new, and she gave the club a lot –

Yes, Janet Honek is SunSpot hot!

For Service Above Self, we rendered justice 

By honoring a tireless woman from Hospice.

She organized pick-ups on Saturday –

Give it up for our very own Chris May.

This poem, I think, would surely unravel

If it did not mention the gift of a gavel

To our outgoing leader, President Brad

(Now he’s ex-Prez, and mighty glad!).

The Don Buck Award is named for one who

Provides outstanding service the whole year through.

There was but one Rotarian we could pick –

Yep, the Mayor of Dog’Cruces – the inimitable Vic!

The 2014 Rotarian of the Year

Got a standing ovation and a great big cheer.

He’s a man who just can not say “can’t” –

We’re talking about the esteemed Gene Gant.

There you have it, the best of our club,

And none of these would we choose to snub.

Each gave to Rotary – they deserve a cheer –

The RGR award winners for this year.
